
 

17 FEB 2021 
FM:  CHDIRAUX 
TO:  ALAUX 
ALAUX 003/21 
  
Subj:  COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE AND NATIONAL BOARD MEETINGS 
INVITATION

 
 
1.  All Auxiliarists are invited to attend the Coast Guard Auxiliary’s first virtual Committee of 
the Whole meeting this coming Friday, February 19, 2021 at 1300 EST, and the first virtual 
National Board meeting this coming Saturday, February 20, 2021 at 1300 EST. The meetings 
will be live streamed on You Tube. To join the meeting click 
on:  https://www.youtube.com/USCoastGuardAuxiliaryNationalEvents  

  
2.  In the Committee of the Whole meeting, Auxiliarists will be able to watch the dedicated and 
hard-working National Executive Committee (NEXCOM) report on Auxiliary programs and 
operations throughout the Auxiliary’s Atlantic East, Atlantic West, and Pacific areas.  Rear 
Admiral David Dermanelian, Assistant Commandant for Command, Control, Communications, 
Computers, and Information Technology (CG-6), and Rear Admiral Dana Thomas, Director of 
Health, Safety, and Work-life (CG-11), will be guest speakers.  
  
3.  In the National Board meeting, Auxiliarists will be able to watch the completion of National 
Board business and discussions with Coast Guard Flag Officers including the Commandant of 
the Coast Guard, Admiral Karl Schultz; the Vice Commandant of the Coast Guard, Admiral 
Charles Ray; the Deputy Commandant for Operations, Vice Admiral Scott Buschman; the 
Atlantic Area Commander, Vice Admiral Steven Poulin; and the Assistant Commandant for 
Prevention Policy, Rear Admiral Richard Timme (CG-5P).   
  
4.  Internet release is authorized.  

 

***For many reasons including the value of keeping communication lines clear and open as well 
as facilitating access to training and educational tools, all Auxiliarists are urged to have their own 
email address and to keep it updated in AUXDATA.*** 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.youtube.com_USCoastGuardAuxiliaryNationalEvents&d=DwMFaQ&c=tnPw9yRHa20_HV5YVoVFtg&r=ZEbl7XrRjlqHAdI2ZmAwANxv2Ex073howHd65ideORc&m=8hj6KAFpvXAcM5UJ_eeEkcJDUAsVwraK7hZ93WkjMEY&s=xojPnOigRRDDn9wHDax-xHXEcUgE78dTbP5NLPEj1Ms&e=


*All ALAUX's are posted on the Chief Director of Auxiliary web site located at:  CHDIRAUX 
ALAUX   

 

If you have a question regarding this ALAUX, please seek resolution within your Chain of 
Leadership and Management (COLM) including up to your servicing District Director of 
Auxiliary (DIRAUX). If your question still cannot be resolved after that, then please email 
CGAUX@uscg.mil. 
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mailto:CGAUX@uscg.mil

